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DISCUSSION REGARDING THE 2018 MUNICIPAL ELECTION

D. McAlpine, Director of Legislative and Court Services/City Clerk and W. Cooke, Deputy City Clerk provided
an update regarding the 2018 Municipal Election. Ms. McAlpine discussed the accessibility measures used in
the 2014 Municipal Election.

Ms. McAlpine asked the Committee to provide suggestions for improvements for the 2018 Municipal Election
process as it relates to accessibility.

The Committee provided their comments and asked questions related to the information provided.
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